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OUR GRACIOUS HOSTS ARE:Valley Crest
2016
“Progressive Dinner”
Italian cuisine
Saturday, June 4th  
4:00 to 8:00 p.m.
Details on next page




Our efforts to help you and keep you informed have been rewarding for us all!!
I look forward to seeing you in our neighborhood!
Warm regards,
Connie Esposito


Dear Neighbors,
Spring has arrived and your Board of Directors has met for the second time this year.  
We have planned the Annual Progressive Dinner and you are invited!!  This event is a wonderful time and an opportunity to connect with your neighbors!  I really look forward to seeing you there!!
At our recent Board meeting, our Treasurer, John Schultz, reported that only 30 out of 93 households have paid association dues.  A very sincere thank you to those neighbors!  And we hope that more families will be supportive of the work of the association by paying dues.  The Board appreciates your support!
As a reminder, dues of $35.00 may be paid to VCCA and sent to John Schultz at 410 Ivy Church Road.  Thanks so much!
After much thought, I have decided to step down as President of the Association, but will remain on the Board.  I have learned a great deal during my tenure, and have worked with a wonderful group of neighbors in the best interests of our community.

April, 2016

Cyndy and Don Kent	  4:00 to 5:00	  Cocktails and Appetizers
	1901 Dumont Circle

Connie and Joe Esposito	  5:00 to 6:30	  	Dinner
	2024 Dumont Road

Kris and Warren Prentice	  6:30 to 8:00	  	Desserts
	412 Ivy Church RoadVCCA Annual Membership Application
NAME: 					        							

Spouse: 										
Address: 												
Phone: 					                Email 1:  				
Email 2:  					
Please return completed membership form and $25 check, payable to VCCA, to:  Dore Mobley, 2015 Dumont Rd., Timonium, MD  21093
Valley Crest Civic Association
Lutherville Timonium, MD 21093
We’re on the Web!
Visit us at: http://www.valleycrestmd.com/


The cost for the Progressive Dinner is $30.00 per person.  Checks may be made payable to VCCA, and sent to Jan Nolan, 
at 303 Ivy Church Road.

Please RSVP by May 27th to Jan at jannolan303@gmail.com, 
or by calling 410 591 9916.




And…if you need this remittance slip for 2016 dues

Valley Crest Annual Membership Application
(January 1, 2016 through December 31, 2016)

Name(s):_________________________________________________________

Address:_________________________________________________________

Telephone: __________________________ ____   

Email: __________________________________

Please return completed form with your check in the amount of $35.00 
 Please make check payable to VCCA
Mail to -  John Schultz, 410 Ivy Church Road, Timonium, MD  21093
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